
 

 

 
 
 
  

The Nottinghamshire County Council (Whinney Lane, Ollerton) (30 M.P.H. Speed Limit) 
Restricted Road and (60 M.P.H.) Derestricted Road Order 2021 (3302) 

 
 

Statement of Reasons 
 
 
The 30 mph speed limit has been extended northwards by approximately 170 metres. The new 
speed limit includes the new access road (Riverdale Road) into the new housing development. 
The new speed limit will help to ensure that vehicles entering the built up area are travelling at a 
lower speed. The road north of the new speed limit has a system of street lights and in order to 
keep the road at the National Speed Limit of 60mph a derestriction speed limit order to this length 
of road has been introduced 
 


